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Opening Remarks

A c a d e m i c s

Greetings to our dear Parents and Guardians. It is good to 
communicate to you once again. We are thankful for the 
rains that we are receiving. All learners came from the 

ff the term. 

On Thursday the 19th of October Art students form 1- 3 
went to Lake Chivero for an outdoor lesson. Learners were 
exposed to the outside environment and managed to 
acquire more skills and knowledge in the subject. We
thank all the parents and guardians who supported this 
day to be a success.

Cambridge examinations are still on and we have a 
number of papers remaining. We are really grateful that so
far no health issues have been faced. Revision sessions are
on-going to ensure that all learners are assisted and are well prepared for the exam. Examinations for
non-candidates will begin on the 9th of November and we hope our learners will apply the skills and knowledge 
they have been taught throughout the year.
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D r e s s c o d e

A c c o u n t s

S p o r t s

All  parents are urged to make sure that 
learners wear the appropriate and correct 
uniform for the term. On tracksuit days only 
white sneakers are allowed. All  learners are 
supposed to have the correct hair style and 
failure to follow the school dress code the 
child will  not be allowed to enter the school 
premises.

The 2024 enrolment is now in progress.  
Parents are urged to settle the required 
deposit to secure their places.  For more 
details,  please contact the admin on 
0788306018

 

We are kindly requesting parents with outstanding fees to settle their balances on time

We are really excited about the miles we have covered this far.  It  was an exciting 
half-term for the school and the boys and girls in particular.  The outings and the 
interaction with many schools really shape up our boys and girls as they on top
 exhibit their skills and get to learn social  skills.  

The second half of the term will  not be an exception though, as it  stil l  has the much-
awaited Cricket Tournament which we are going to host at Takashinga Sports Club.  
There are stil l  more volleyball  games to play as well  as the St George's College
Basketball  Tournament on the 21st.  Tomorrow, our U15 boys will  be at St John's 
College Volleyball  Tournament and we would like to wish them well.  Thank you once 
again for your continued support as we shape up our sports structure.  

It  has been an eventful week for us as we were preparing for our maiden Cricket 
Tournament which we are hosting at Takashinga Sports Club tomorrow. We are excited 
to host this triangular series.  We like to invite you all  to come and support the boys. 

Our Volleyball  and Basketball  teams are battling it  out at the St John's College 
tournaments being held tomorrow again. Today we are travelling to Peterhouse in 
Marondera.  We are really excited about the exposure our boys are getting. We 
thank you for the continued support.


